
June 3, 2025      
 
Chief Fabian Ironeagle & Council        ENVH-385-2 
Box 79 Paskwa 
Pasqua First Nations , SK 
S0G 5M0 
 
Dear Chief, Peigan 
 
Re:  Precautionary Boil Water Advisory for Subdivision 2 & 3 
 
 
This advisory is being issued due to water main breaks and repairs in subdivisions two and three.  
 
We are recommending a Precautionary Boil Water (PBWA) until such time as the leaks are repaired 
and: 

• A free chlorine level of at least 0.2 milligrams/Litre (mg/L). 
• One negative bacterial samples. 

 
Please find attached a poster which can be used to advise community members.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact me at 306-331-7930(cell). 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Vaughn Williams, BASc., CPHI(C) 
Environmental Public Health Officer 
 
cc. Thomas Missen, Water Treatment Plant Operator, Pasqua First Nation 
 Kyle Chicoose, Health Director, Pasqua First Nation 
 Deon Hassler/Greg Bank , Circuit Rider Trainers, Fill Hills Qu’Appelle Tribal Council 
             Caroleen Stevens, Housing and Infrastructure, Pasqua First Nation 
 Dr. Kahn, Medical Health Officer, ISC-FNIHB 
 EHPH, ISC-FNIHB 
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Pasqua First Nation 
Precautionary Boil Water Advisory 

June 3, 2025 

 

This notice is to advise you that due to Water line breaks and repairs, which can 
cause a loss in pressure.  
 
During the repairs it is necessary to shut off the water, bottled water will be 
provided by Pasqua First Nation until the water is turned back on at which time:  
 

• We are recommending a, Precautionary Boil Water (PBWA) until: 
 

1. A free chlorine level of at least 0.2 milligrams/Litre (mg/L). 
2. One negative bacterial sample. 

 
You are advised to boil water that is to be used for drinking, cooking or brushing 
your teeth, for 3 minutes before it is used. 
 
You will be notified once testing is completed to ensure that the water is safe to 
drink.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your Water Treatment 
Plant Operator or Vaughn Williams at 306-331-7930. 
 
Vaughn Williams, BASc., CPHI(C) 
Environmental Public Health Officer 
 
Issued June 3, 2025 


